
Paul Revere Village Association 
Bunker Hill Road 
Millbury, MA 01527 
board@paulreverevillage.com 
    
 
 
July 12, 2012 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
This letter is to inform the recipient that the board of Paul Revere Village has granted 
their permission to allow Jeffrey Grinnell of 4 Meetinghouse Lane to install Photovoltaic 
Panels on the roof structure above his townhome. 
 
The PV panels will be installed through a licensed and insured vendor (Real Goods Solar) 
and is being performed at his own expense.  The board of Paul Revere Village is simply 
granting Mr. Grinnell permission to use the common space on the roof of his townhome 
for these panels. 
 
If there are any questions related to this please feel free to contact the board at the email 
address in the header of this letter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Steven DiVirgilio 
President, PRVA 
 
   


